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From the Principal’s Desk: 

Reflection of the  week 

 
Dear HSCS Families,  
We have some exciting things coming up prior to the start of school. HSCS is 
the designated Non-Profit on Tuesday, August 15 for the Great Falls  
Voyagers baseball with the first pitch at 7PM.  A portion of the tickets being 
sold at the school will come back directly to the school.  It is going to be a 
great night for fellowship and baseball! 
 

A big thank you to our Home and School Organization (our version of a PTA 
or PTO) for hosting our Annual Swim Night at the Electric City Water Park on 
Sunday, August 20th from 6:30 - 8PM.  All Tiny Tots/PreK - 8th grade stu-
dents and their families are welcome to attend!  
 

The school has been buzzzzing with activity - new families touring, teachers 
starting to prepare their rooms, and the final touches around the building.  If 
you have any questions prior to the start of school, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to the office staff or Jenifer Thomas in the Admissions/
Development office. 
Many Blessings ~ 
Melissa Hallahan 
Principal 

8/15    7:00 PM HSCS Voyagers Baseball Night 
 

8/20    6:30 PM HSCS Swim Night 
 

8/21    5:30—7:00 PM Back-to-School Picnic 
     & Supply Drop-off 
 

8/23    8:00 AM First Day of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

On the calendar 

August 25h 

Class Ministers for Mass 

All Schools 
 

Love is patient, love is kind. 

     1 Corinthians 13:4 

 

Love means caring very much to respect who the 
other person is.  The Lord, in His amazing love, 

does this for us. 

Wednesday, August 23rd 





EVENTS 






